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9th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,        

Year 4 trip - Tate Britain -  Monday  23rd May 2022  

As part of our art learning on Henry Moore, Year 4 will be visiting Tate Britain on the above date.   

Timings – We will be meeting at Bickley station at 9:15 am (at the very latest). If your child attends Galaxy on 

Monday mornings, we will walk them up to the station ourselves. At the station, we will register the children and 

you can then say goodbye to them. For our return journey back from London, we will be arriving at Petts Wood 

station at 3:03 pm from where the children need to be collected (the Morrison’s side of the station). Please wait at 

the bottom of the steps for us to call you over. We will then walk all children who attend Galaxy back to school.  

Or, if you are unable to collect the children at the station, we will walk them back to school.    

Lunches – If you require the school to provide a packed lunch, then please indicate your child’s preferred packed 

lunch choice on the slip below. If you wish to send your own packed-lunch in, please put it in a named, disposable 

bag and refer to the school’s Whole School Food Policy, which is available on our website (under Key Information – 

Policies).  

Uniform - Please ensure your child is wearing school uniform.  

Parent-helpers - As always, these trips are not possible without your help, so we would be most grateful for parent 

volunteers.  We cannot guarantee that everyone who volunteers will be asked to join us, as there is a very small 

limited number of spaces. If you are available, please complete the section below and read the “Volunteering for 

School Trips” document, which can be found on the school website under Key Information - Policies.  

Please return the form below by Friday 13th May.  There is no cost for this trip and children will not require 

spending money.   

Mrs Sides & Miss Cordwell  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------- 

Year 4 Tate Britain trip – Monday 23rd May 2022 

I give permission for my child ______________________________   Class ____________to attend the Year 4 

school visit to Tate Britain on Monday 23rd May 2022.  

I would/would not like to accompany the class on this trip.* 

My child would like a    cheese             ham              tuna            sandwich* provided by the school (please select one 

option only) 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child* 

I will/will not collect my child from Petts Wood station.* 

*Delete as appropriate 

Signed______________________________________ (parent/carer) Date______________ 

         


